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Vote by mail increases turnout, eliminates waiting in line, and helps people who live 

remotely or have other obstacles like disability. This bill is clearly a step backward 

and had to have been proposed by the current minority party. Every state should 

have vote by mail. This is no time for Oregon to take a step backward. 


